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DATE: January 21, 1997

TO: Kay Flynn, Division of Records and Reporting (p
FROM: Thomas E. Williams, III, Engineer IV, Divisio L{ mmunications

RE: Docket No. 961114-TI; TotalTel USA Communications, Inc.

This is to inform you that on December 4, 1996, this writer received a fax from
Katherine A, Rolph, Swidler and Berlin, Counsel to TotelTel USA Communication, Inc.
informing this Commission that they would like to remove the d/b/a from there application
since the d/b/a was not registered in the State of Florida.

The original was received but has since been misplaced.
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Mr. Tom Williams

Division of Communications
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870

Re:  TotalTel USA Communicatians. lac<Docket No, 961114 TX
Dear Tom:

Pursuant to our discussion today, this is 10 confirm that TotalTel USA Communications,
Inc. (~TotalTel™) wishes to remove any references 1o the trademark (d/b/a) name “TotalTel, Inc.”
from its application to provide alternative local exchange services in Docket No. 961114.TX. As
we discussec. TotalTel USA Communications, Inc. does not currently have a registered d/b/a
name in the State of Florida

Please do not hesitate to call Katherine Rolph at 202-424-7788 if you have any questions.
Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kithone Skl

Margaret M. Charles
Katherine A. Rolph

Counsel to TotalTel USA Communications, Inc.
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